
Please support HB 2739.  
 
I have two children and we try to support local, sustainable, organic farmers for our health and the 
health of the land. We, as consumers, as well as the farmers who produce our food should have the 
right to choose what we eat and what they grow. Please support farmers who do not want to grow GMO 
crops and families who do not want to eat it.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charissa Clifford  
Portland, Oregon  

 


